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I strongly oppose this measure. Continuing to raise property taxes creates an 

excessive burden on those of us who have work diligently to own our own homes. I 

have been a home owner for decades and am nearing retirement, but my taxes 

continue to rise. I’ve earned the right to own my home and have affordable property 

taxes!! All able bodied adults can and should earn their way in this state — us 

property owners can’t flip the bill for everyone!!! Stop taxing us out of our homes! The 

state legislature needs to find other methods for equity in taxation of ALL Oregonians, 

not only those who own property.  


